
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   August 2022     
ITEM:  Museum Store Report 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   
 
We have been receiving new, custom magnets, coffee mugs, pins, shirts and postcards from Polar 
Magnetics, Charles Products and Sundance Marketing.  Also we will shortly be receiving new WP 165 
hats from Daylight Sales. 
 
We have been stocking WP related books and looking at several other product additions.  In particular, 
we have more shirt designs we want to implement and there was been requests for WP 1503 magnets.  I 
am working on a design. 
 
Ann will be going in for surgery in a few months and Brecky is now back at school so only working 
weekends.  We will need to pull in some folks to help with Pumpkin Patch trains. 
 
Looking at a new fan assembly for the vent fan in the side room.  The old one is going out.  
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